West Clermont Band Booster
General Meeting Minutes – 11/13/2018
______________________________________________________________________________

In Attendance: Executive members present: David Haught, Steve Skalley, Cyndie Baker, Hillary Hollis, Stephanie McMillan, Annie Galloway, Liz Meyer, Stephanie Hurley, and Melissa Skalley.  Executive members not in attendance:  Brian Fischer.  3 additional booster members present: Eva Davis, Curt Elkins and Sean Hurley.
1. Secretary Reading of Minutes – minutes for the October meeting were provided and read by Cyndie.  Accepted, 1st Stephanie Hurley, 2nd Liz Meyer
2. Treasurer’s Report – overall report provided and reviewed by Hillary.  Accepted, 1st Stephanie Hurley, 2nd Annie Galloway.
a. Budget changes were reported and approved, 1st David Haught, 2nd Stephanie McMillan
3. Assistant Treasurer – audit reports for September show no findings.
4. Director’s Report – No report.
5. Vice President’s Report – Steve said trailers are fine.
6. Secretary’s report – No report.
7. Vice President of Development – Annie discussed the Yankee Candle fundraiser, current sale numbers, as well as product and service issues
8. Concessions
a. Cyndie to send email regarding remaining inventory
b. Need more information related to the middle school event in March
c. Still need to do final clean out and clean-up of the stand
9. Event Coordinator – Stephanie H. reviewed her proposed party plans for the Marching Band.
a. It will take place after the Amelia Christmas parade on Sunday, December 9th in cafeteria
b. Ideas were a hot chocolate station, cookie contest for students (BF judge), ugly sweater contest
c. Ideally will have parent volunteers for food donations
10. Invitational Review
a. Surveys were sent out to all 17 band directors, 8 responded.  Hillary reviewed their comments
b. Discussed sending out a survey to all volunteers to get feedback as well
c. We will have another meeting to review our thoughts about the invitational and the general MB season
11. Fundraising
a. Dine to Donates are set up for December at Jersey Mikes and City BBQ in January
b. Members voted to have the flower sale fundraiser in the spring.  Probably late March, with delivery in time for Mother’s Day.  WCBB would make $7.50 to $8.50 per plant sold.
c. It was decided not to do the online ‘sale/donation’ at this time.

Meeting Adjourned, 1st Stephanie Hurley, 2nd Steve Skalley

Upcoming Meetings:	November 27th, WCBB Executive Meeting
December 11th, General WCBB Meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]January 8th, General WCBB Meeting

